
Reports from Brian Johnson Alde/Ore Estuary Partnership and Emergency Planning 
 
AOEP Report: The public consultation on the AOEP draft estuary plan has been completed; 
70 to 80 people attended each drop in meeting. Written comments are now being reviewed 
for preparation of amendments to the report.  SCC will then review any amendments.  It’s a  
long extended process but a necessary one to obtain approval from the Statutory 
Authorities. Other background business proceedings include the approach to Enabling 
Development. 
  
Emergency Planning Group: At the meeting held on 30th November Jason Horncastle agreed 
to take on the Chairmanship of the EP Group from BJ with Tony Street as Deputy.  BJ has 
drafted a revised emergency plan as advised by Joint Emergency Planning Unit.  JH is to 
prepare final document for submission to JEPU. 
 


